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Subject: AOTS Management Training Courses for Fiscal 2003

Reminder of Invitation for Application of Specified Management Training Courses by Country, and

Questionnaire on the needs of Regular Management Training Courses for selected regions
Dear Friends,
1. Specified Management Training Courses by Country

With reference to my letter of 4 September 2002 on the above subject, I would like to remind and invite the AOTS Alumni Societies in Africa, Latin America, and Central and East Europe to propose the Specified Management Training Courses by Country since AOTS still has room to accommodate them for the plan of the AOTS Management Training Courses in FY2003.

If you think it appropriate for AOTS to organize Specified Management Training Courses in FY2003 exclusively for your nationals, please return the enclosed Application Form (Form A) to reach us before 31 January 2003.
Please note that the application for Specified Management Training Courses proposed by an Applying Organization was closed in September 2002.

2. Regular Management Training Courses

AOTS tentatively planned to organize 15 Regular Management Training Courses in FY2003 as per enclosed “Annual Plan of the AOTS Management Training Courses for FY2003 (As of December 2002)”. 

In addition to these 15 courses, AOTS may repeat Regular Management Training Courses for selected regions such as AFCM and PAFE for Africa, LACM and LAQM for Latin America, and ERCM for Central and East Europe as we planned in FY2002. 

In this concern, I would appreciate it very much if you could also return the enclosed Questionnaire to AOTS by 31 January 2003 and propose us what Management Training Courses for respective regions AOTS should actually organize in FY2003. Kindly coordinate among member Societies of respective Regional Federation if time allows it before proposing the plan to AOTS.

With many thanks in advance for your continued cooperation,
Sincerely yours,

Masafumi Sato
P.S.
Managing Director
The above information will be available on our web site from next week.

Encl: 
(1) AOTS Management Training Courses for Fiscal 2003


(2) Application for Organizing a Specified Management Training Course by Country [Form A]

(3) Proposal of Regular Management Training Course for our Region in Fiscal 2003


(4) Annual Plan of the AOTS Management Training Courses for FY2003 (As of December 2002)
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